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Trinity Church School - Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools (SIAMS) Report 

1st July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,          

I am delighted to share with you the final report from our recent SIAMS (Statutory Inspection of 

Anglican and Methodist Schools) inspection at Trinity Church School. 

We are incredibly proud of the outcome, which we believe truly reflects the values, care, and 

dedication that define our school. The report praises Trinity as “an exceptionally warm and accepting 

community”, where our deeply rooted Christian vision, Learning, growing, believing together shapes 

every part of school life and enables both children and adults to flourish. 

We were particularly pleased that the inspector recognised: 

• A Christian vision that is deeply embedded and uniquely relevant to our local community. 

• The central role of collective worship in nurturing a strong sense of belonging and spiritual 

growth. 

• The compassionate and inclusive culture that supports the wellbeing of all members of the 

school family. 

• The high-quality leadership and delivery of Religious Education, which fosters curiosity and 

respect for a range of worldviews. 

The report also celebrates our children’s confidence, kindness, sense of justice, and joy in learning. It 

is a testament to the work of our dedicated staff, the support of our Trust and governors, and the 

strong partnership we share with you as parents and carers. 

One development point was identified - to deepen opportunities for pupils to encounter spirituality 

across the curriculum. We welcome this recommendation and are excited to build on the excellent 

foundations already in place. 

I encourage you to read the full report, which I have included with this letter. It is a celebration of all 

that makes Trinity Church School such a special and inspiring place. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Michelle Parsons 

Executive Headteacher 


